The Missisquoi North Volunteer Centre (CAB) celebrates it's 35 year Anniversary



THE SCOOP MABLE HASTINGS

n Saturday, April 29 the Missisquoi North Volunteer Centre (CAB) will celebrate its 35th Anniversary with a Mexican dinner and dance starting at 6:00pm at the Mansonville Elementary School. There is a limited number of tickets and they are going fast so anyone wishing to attend should contact the CAB as soon as possible! Cost is \$25.00 per person(no tickets for the supper will be sold at the dooradvanced tickets only) and there will be an on-site cash bar. Since this is also a fundraiser for the non-profit charitable organization, tickets for the dinner dance sell as explained above for a basic \$25, alternately for \$50, \$75 or \$100 with a tax receipt being issued for the donation over basic. In appreciation, one

ticket for each \$25 above the basic will be entered for the draw of a special prize.

Throughout the supper a trip down memory lane will be provided as videos from the past 35 years will be shared. You might be surprised who you will see as more than 2500 youth have gone through the youth programs to date! Film excerpts spanning the late 80's, 90's, 2000's to present day will be shared. Sure to get a laugh, evoke some memories and serve as a reminder to all of how far the CAB has come over the years and the many faces involved.

Organizers have been working hard to make this event a memorable one. Many of the CAB staff, board of directors and volunteers will be in attendance as well as some formerly involved friends who are travelling to Potton to take part in the celebration. If you would like tickets, hurry. Call the CAB Main Office at 450-292-3114. Once the maximum has been sold out, it will be too late for the delicious mexican themed meal.

CAB OfficeThe Missisquoi North Volunteer Centre (formerly Citizen Advocacy) was incorporated in April 1982. Today it is a registered charity, accredited as a volunteer centre, maintien-àdomicile organization and a youth centre. Serving the western sector of the MRC Memphremagog, it is governed by



a volunteer board of directors to represent the community-at-large. It's mandate is, "To improve the quality of life while developing volunteerism.'

The guiding values of the organization are: To respect and honour all, To be an integral part of the community, To set clear goals and to be responsible for their effectiveness, and to be responsible administrators of public funds.

On the occasion of it's 35th Anniversary, the CAB organization extends a big thank you to the volunteers past, present and future who make the organization a success and such a big part of the community. For ticket availability or for more information about the Volunteer Centre (CAB) and it many programs call. 450-292-3114 (Main Office) 450-292-4886 (Youth Centre) or visit www.cabmn.org

Be a savvy consumer! Know your rights.

- Returns
- Warranties
- Repairs
- Complaints
- Online shopping



